Would you like to be a "buddy family”
and give a warm welcome to an incoming
Dunham family??

We're looking for friendly folks who can make contact
with a new family sometime during the end of the
school year or summer, say hello at the ice cream social,
be a friendly face at school events, and answer
questions that arise during the upcoming school year.
Would that be something you'd be interested in? Please
send back this form or contact Ms. Fisher to be set up
with a new Dunham family. We are so lucky to have
such a great community - we want our new families to
feel that warmth too. Thank you!

We'd love to be a welcoming “Buddy family!”

Name:




